
NOTICE 
Date- 13.01.2022 

 It is hereby being informed to all the staffs and 
trainees of KITC Koraput, that the institute will remain 
closed on 14.01.2022 on the eve of Makar Sankranti. All 
the online and offline classes also will be paused. Please 
do inform all your friends and share the information 
among the students. 

 

 

 

   Principal 
Koraput ITI 


